important that everything possible should be done here

to encourage what I have called the new policy. Personally,
I regard it as the only one worthy of & University Faculty,
and while immediate realisation of all its implicatims is
not to be expected, steady if gradual progress in that

direction is essentisal.

Respectfully submitted,
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